
Report from Trustees of Saxilby Recreation Ground for SPC Annual Parish Meeting held on 

Wednesday 28 April at 7 pm 

 

1. Bank balance as of Dec 2019  £9560.84 

Bank balance as of Dec 2020  £9580.84  (£20 donation from E Meanwell) 

£8200 of this has been pledged for MUGA 

 

2. Current Trustees/Management Committee, all willing to be elected at Annual Parish 

Meeting 

R Scott 

E Meanwell 

S Holgate 

P Hewes 

T Brock 

S Whitley 

 

3. There are currently 4 Parish Council Trustee/Management Committee vacancies – awaiting 

names 

 

4. Several meetings have been held during the year regarding accounts.  Since Saxilby Parish 

Council Took over the Management of the Recreation Ground, Trustees have been 

requesting separate accounts for the Recreation Ground.  SPC have now agreed to provide 

separate accounts to the Trustees for the current year and years going forward. 

 

 

Report by S Holgate, Secretary 

23 April 2021 


